
                                                                                         MEMO 
 

           To:    Springwood, Fountains, and Cottages Residents 
 

           From:  Joe Rodriguez, Maintenance Director  
                        Angela Hogan, Executive Director 
  

           Date:   December 20, 2022 
   

           Re:       Wind Chill and Weather Watch  
 

 

Starting Wednesday, December 21, until Friday, December 23, the Denver metro area will be 

under a Wind Chill and Dangerously Cold winter weather alert.  The combination of wind and 

cold temperatures will create dangerously cold wind chill.  Avoid outside activities if possible. 

The dangerously cold wind chills could cause frostbite on exposed skin in as little as 5 minutes.   

 

When outside, limit exposure time and make sure you dress warmly in several layers of 

clothing, including a hat and mittens.  

Please keep your thermostat turned up to a minimum of 68 degrees during the day and 

overnight.  Please open the cabinet doors in your kitchen and bathroom to allow warm air to 

circulate and prevent frozen pipes.   
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